
REPORT TO YELLOWSTONE PRESBYTERY MEETING IN BILLINGS FEBRUARY 22ND AND 
23RD  
          
FROM THE MISSION COMMITTEE   BY Jim Moses, Chair Person 
 
         Yellowstone Presbytery was active in mission in its 
participation of continuing to fill the storage unit for support of 
ZIMBABWE.  Churches in our presbytery continue to collect goods to be 
delivered to Billings for shipment to Zimbabwe.  Also: 
               1.     Continued support for Folks needing assistance 
for WNLT 
               2.     Support of Intermountain Children's Hospital in 
Helena  
               3.     Assisting the Institute for Peace Studies at 
Rocky 
               4.     Partnering with General Assembly Peace Advocates 
with Lamiel Phiri from Zimbabwe in our Presbytery for a week. 
               5.     A grant to Rev. Lanny Rounds and Members of 1st 
Presbyterian Church, Butte on its Medical Mission trip to Mexico  
               6.     Grant to Rev. Kimberly Woeste, Campus Ministry 
MSU Billings for trip to Nicaragua with Equal Exchange and "Enough for 
Everyone" Project.           
         Yellowstone Presbytery will try to continue assisting 
Zimbabwe, Intermountain Children’s Hospital, Institute for Peace 
Studies, WNLT, and looking at how we can assist Triennium, Haiti, and 
handling grants as the come in. 
 
         I hope to have more information for the presbytery Meeting and 
we are looking forward to exciting reports from some of the persons 
receiving assistance from Mission. 


